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I am writing to urge you to keep mail in voting in place. Are you trying to make it 

harder for people to vote? If you claim to support freedom and people’s right to vote, 

you must maintain mail in voting as an option. The fact is it is no more susceptible to 

voter fraud than in person voting, so all you would be doing would be suppressing the 

vote.  


